From: Town Planning <_@h52.org.uk>

Sent: 05 September 2022 16:28

To: Sofie Fieldsend

Subject: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2022/3646/P - Camden Goods Yard
Attachments: CRO - issued response.msg

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please lake extra
carc with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password ctc. Plcase note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

OUR REF: HS2-L.BC-SC-015
Dear Sofie,
Thank you for consulting HS2 Ltd on the above matter we have the following comments to make.

As the proposals do not directly affect any HS2 construction works in the area HS2 Ltd raises no objection
to the proposals for variation of conditions. However, the local planning authority and applicant are
reminded of the attached previous HS2 consultation responses dated 27 July 2017, 10 December 2019 and
14 August 2020 respectively and to the advice contained therein regarding the planning conditions imposed
to protect HS2's safeguarded interests in that location, which again remains valid in respect of the
development as proposed to be amended.

In light of the above, ongoing engagement is recommended between interested parties and the applicant is
advised to continue following progress of the HS2 project at: https://www.hs2. org.uk/the-route/london-to-
west-midlands/.

Yours sincerely,

James Fox | Safeguarding Planning Manager, Technical Services Directorate | HS2 Ltd
| Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn

High Speed Two (HS2) Limited, Two Snowhill, Snow Hill Queensway, Birmingham, B4 6GA |
www.gov.uk/hs2

From: Sofie Fieldsend <Sofie.Fieldsend@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 31 August 2022 16:23

To: Town Planning <town.planning(@hs2.org.uk>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Consultee letter for Planning Application Application: 2022/3646/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2022/3646/P
Y602861

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice
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here<https://urldefense.com/v3/ http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement ;!!DQ72Yg!PJ92Osrdll s
Kn8zLu-ltm8v2ERIky-_1vh9FxmurihUc3FbAPfCITyWIVZ7i-
tIBgrinUwfVaBoWI_E746jp82gdBWNqjCEzDtWFQS > which tells you how we store and process the data
we hold about you and residents.




